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Assalamualaikum w.b.t.


Dear all,


Information Technology Division will be performing a data center upgrade exercise scheduled as follows:


Start Date/ Start Time: 1st April 2022 / 7:00 PM

End date/ End Time: 3rd April 2022 / 5.00 PM


Therefore, all web application services and Wi-Fi services will not be available during this period at all IIUM campuses.


Thank you


INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DIVISION



